Minutes

SCS Faculty Meeting

September 7, 2005

499 DSL

12 noon

I. Meeting of the SCS Faculty was held on Wednesday, September 7, 2005.  

SCS Director Max Gunzburger presided.

II. The following faculty members attended the meeting:

P. Beerli, B. Berg, D. Duke, G. Erlebacher, S. Fagherazzi, K. Gallivan, M. Navon, G. Naylor, H. Nymeyer, J. Peterson, F. Ronquist, D. Swofford, W. Yang, H. Zhou.  Also present was J. Burkardt, an associate faculty member.

The following faculty members were absent:

D. Banks, Y. Hussaini, P. Rikvold, R. Tempone.


III. Discussion of new SCS Guidelines

The new SCS Guidelines were discussed with regard to recent changes as SCS was moved under the College of Arts and Sciences.

IV. Discussion of Proposed SCS Bylaws

Dr. Gunzburger asked everyone to read over the proposed bylaws and notify him by the end of the day if they felt there were items for discussion.  If so, the faculty would meet September 8th at 12 noon in 499 DSL. Subsequently, a faculty vote would be held on the bylaws.

V. Discussion of Tasks for 2005-06

These tasks include:  Propose and implement graduate programs with classes to be offered in Fall 2006, Recruitment of graduate students, Hiring of T.A.’s, Hiring of new faculty, and Website.

VI. It was decided that one agenda item for the next regular faculty meeting 

Would be to discuss the possible name change of SCS.

       VII.    Adjournment 

